
 

 

       
 

 

              

Present: 

Trustees – Rick Chandler, Chair; Anne Bickford 

Sexton – Melvin Bowne 

Guest:  John Harrington 

 

The meeting was called to order at 4:01 PM.   The minutes from June 1, 2017 were read 

and approved. 

 

Old Business:    

• Bid ($26,420.) accepted from Brico Air Quality for repair of Maplewood 

Stonewall. Motion made by A. Bickford to accept, seconded by R. Chandler.  

Trustees will bring before Selectmen at their July 19th meeting. 

• John Harrington changing from Plot C, Lots 1 & 2 to Plot A, Lots 5 & 6 at Oak 

Hill Cemetery. 

• Reviewed bill from Poulin Property Management for mowing – 5/12 to 6/5/17.  

Paid 6/6/17 $1775. 

 

New Business: 

• Letter from Selectmen to former Cemetery Trustee Jim Minard thanking him for 

his service. 

• Rick will ask Brico for insurance liability certificate. 

• Sexton Bowne approached by Historical Society (Linda Denoncourt) about 

missing wooden slats from fence at Baptist Cemetery.  Would like it done by Old 

Home Day. 

• Cremation burial scheduled for Saturday, August 19th at Maplewood for Melanie 

Whitten at the Cheney lot.  Rick and Sexton will lay out the site as Sexton may 

not be available on the 19th. 

• A. Bickford will check out price for ground-penetrating radar. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:10 PM.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for August 3rd, 

2017 at 4:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Anne Bickford 

Cemetery Trustee / Secretary 
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